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To whom it may concern:

As the library director of Tri-Valley Community Library, I urge you not to cut the Online
 With Libraries funding.  Our library patrons have greatly benefited from the OWL program. 
 We now have computers that function well and connectivity that allows patrons to efficiently
 use the internet, such as streaming educational content and finding information.

Thank you for considering this program that is valuable to so many members of the Alaskan
 public.

Sincerely, 

Amanda Austin

-- 
Amanda Austin
Tri-Valley Community Library
P.O. Box 518
Healy, AK  99743
(907) 683-2507
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